
WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 

February, 5
th

, 2013 at 7:30 PM in the Cafeteria at the Downey School, on 250 Downey 

Street Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application filed by T-Mobile 

Northeast, LLC, for Environmental Impact Design Review Approval and Special Permit, 

pursuant to Sections 7.3 and 9.4 of the Westwood Zoning Bylaw to remove three (3) 

antennas and replace with three (3) modernization project antennas, and install one (1) 

hybrid cable using existing co-axial cable routing, on the existing building at 20 East 

Street, known as Assessor’s Map 18, Parcel 054.  Property Owner:  Public Storage, Inc. 

 

The plans and application are available for inspection during regular business hours at the 

Planning Board office.  Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing 

and make their views known to the Planning Board. 

 

John J. Wiggin 

Chairman 

Westwood Planning Board 

 

 


